
 

 
Join the Learning Adventure 

 

9th October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

PARENTS’ CONSULTATIVE MEETINGS 

 

We are pleased to say that we will be holding our parent consultative meetings 

this term, which will give families a chance to see the children’s learning 

environment and books as well as meet with their child’s teacher.  

 

These 10 minute meetings will take place in the school hall, however we request 

that you arrive 10 minutes prior to your appointment to look at your child’s 

learning in their classroom.  Please make every effort to be on time, and also to 

be aware of the timescale of your meeting to ensure that all the following 

appointments run smoothly.  Missed appointments cannot be re-scheduled 

during these sessions, and if you are late to your appointment it will result in a 

shorter session as the next appointment will start promptly. 

 

The dates for the consultations are as follows: 

 

Tuesday 7th November 3.40 – 6.30 pm 

Thursday 9th November 3.40 – 6.30 pm 

 

To book a convenient time slot to meet with your child’s teacher please log onto 

Arbor.  The system will only go live at 6.00pm on Wednesday 11th October so 

please do not try before then, and appointments will be filled on a first come first 

serve basis.  

 

I hope you find the consultations an opportunity to both celebrate your 

children’s achievements and focus on their next steps. 

 

Many thanks 

 

 

Tracy Serle 

Headteacher 


